
 

Report of the Parks, Gardens and Waterways Committee to the Council 28 August 2003 

11. GARDEN CITY EXHIBITION 2003 
 
 The Parks and Waterways Manager submitted a report reviewing the Garden City Exhibition held in 

“Our City” O-Tautahi in the Spring and Summer of 2002.  The Exhibition was the first attempt to give a 
concentrated effort to explore the many aspects of the Garden City through an exhibition format.   

 
 The report concluded that while there were some things that could have been done better, on the 

whole the positive aspects of the exhibitions outweighed the shortcomings.  The interest shown by the 
public and key stakeholders indicated that the Exhibition could easily be a biennial event, but a budget 
would need to set aside specifically.  

 
 The Committee decided to give consideration to holding the Garden City Exhibition biennially. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


